
Town of Branford 
Parks and Open Space Authority 

Minutes, Meeting of 4/7/2021 
 

  
 
Attending:  Richard Shanahan, Chair; Wes Beeman, Joe Blumberg, Ainsley Highman, Judy Miller, John 
Tolbert. 
 
Outdoor meeting was held at the Quarry Preserve parking lot.  The meeting began at 5:45 PM  
 
1. Diana McCarthy-Bercury has been asked to intervene on repair/replacement/removal of Pine 
Gutter Brook footbridge.  No new developments. 
 
2. Awaiting replacement of the memorial bench for Noble Proctor. 
 
3. Boulder placement was completed on Queach Rd, Northford Rd (Epps), Pisgah Brook footbridge and 
Lantern Hill Road.  An unsuccessful attempt was made by unknown persons to move the blocks at the 
Epps Pisgah Brook Bridge (just days after they were placed). 
 
4. Hanna Drive encroachment issue has been referred to Inland Wetlands. Richard to follow up with 
the Town Attorney. 
 
5. The steps to the bridge at Supply Ponds sed pond outlet have been rebuilt. 
 
6. Bridge over the creek at the Peninsula has been rebuilt.  
 
7. Discussion regarding possible designation of northern Around Branford Trail as a Greenway. 
 
8.  Budget proposal for next year, including continuation of improvements started this year, has been 
submitted. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 PM.     Minutes recorded by Ainsley Highman 

 


